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This week we welcome the chicks back to FHIS! The excitement that the 

chicks bring to FHIS is electrical! We all watch with anticipation to see which 

egg will hatch first and once they are all hatched, the children have the 

opportunity to hold them, if they wish. This forms part of our science 

curriculum and learning all about life cycles. Please remember it is pupil 

progress meetings next week either in school or via telephone. Don’t forget to 

keep adding your Tesco blue tokens to our Sensory Garden pot, this ends on 

the 31st March!  

Wishing you a wonderful week. 

Mrs Edkins  

UPCOMING DATES THIS TERM 
 

Monday 18th March  

Chicks Arrive!  

Tuesday 19th March 

Year 1 Easter Show 

Monday 25th March  

 EYFS Parent/Teacher Consultations  

Tuesday 26th March 

Year 1 Parent/Teacher Consultations  

Year 2 Easter Show 

 

 

 

Wednesday 27th March  

Year 2 Parent/Teacher Consultations 

Thursday 28th March  

Term Ends 

 

Monday 15th April  

Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 16th April 

Term Starts  

 



Reminder-FHIS Tesco Community Grant 

You may have seen that we are currently involved in the Tesco 

Community Grant Blue Token scheme, to support our Sensory 

Garden. Please share with family members and friends as we 

would love to win the £1,500 to help our school.  

It is running until 31st March 2024 in all local Tesco stores.  

 

 



Grandparent Smart Day 

We had a wonderful afternoon on Tuesday when we welcomed  

all our superb Grandparents to FHIS. They spoke to the 

children abut their childhoods and the games/toys they played 

with. Some even brought them in to share with the children. 

Thank you to all who came! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Grandparent Smart Day 

 

 

 

 



School Value and British Value of the Term  

This term our school value focus is ‘Safety’ and our British 

Value focus continues to be Individual Liberty. The children will 

be learning about ways to keep safe at home, in school, online 

and in the community, along with learning about individual 

liberty and what that means.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Year 2 Learning  

This week in Science, Year 2 were 

creating a habitat for a bird. The 

nests had to be strong, comfortable, 

safe and camouflaged to protect the 

bird from predators.  

We think they look great– even Fizz 

was impressed!  

 



Teacher Training Day 

 

Just a reminder that  

Monday 15th April is a Teacher 

Training Day and the children start 

back to school on  

Tuesday 16th April.  

 

PUPIL PROGRESS MEETINGS  

You should have received a message from your child’s class teacher 

via the Seesaw App  offering you a Pupil Progress meeting. You can 

book your meeting either in person or via telephone/Teams, as we 

appreciate for some parents/carers this works best around working 

hours/commitments.  

EYFS Pupil Progress Meetings– Monday 25th March  

Year 1 Pupil Progress Meetings– Tuesday 26th March  

Year 2 Pupil Progress Meetings– Wednesday 27th March  

 

Thank you for your continued support and please remember if you 

ever need to speak to your child’s class teacher, you can always 

message them directly on the Seesaw App, at any time.  



Spring Concerts  

Year 1 Spring Show– Tuesday 19th March at 2:45pm 

Year 2 Spring Show– Tuesday 26th March at 2:45pm 

 

 

 

 

SEND Coffee Afternoon– 

Friday 22nd March 

Our next SEND Coffee Afternoon 

will be this Friday the 22nd March 

at 2:30pm. 

 

 

 



EYFS and Key Stage 1 Stars of 

the Week 

This week’s stars of the week are:  

Sycamore 

Lola– Always sitting beautifully & demonstrating school values 

Sienna– Being a wonderful friend & shining in the spring show 

Chestnut 

Hunter– Using phonics knowledge & Fred talk in his independent writing 

Emy– Using her phonic knowledge to make simple words with the magnetic letters 

Ash 

Baz– For being a positive role model 

Trinity– For focusing in all her lessons & doing amazing in her Math's work 

Maple 

Louise– Fantastic work in Math's  

Amber– Brilliant ideas in writing 

Willow 

Maisie- Fantastic writing 

Phoebe– Super sewing in DT 

Oak 

Kyelen– Working hard on positive play 

Marnie– For being Math's smart 



Class Attendance Winners of the Week 

As you are aware, we are trying to raise the overall school 

attendance back to pre-covid figures and are having a real push 

on attendance.  

This week’s class attendance winners are: 

Ash 

100% 

 

Whole School Attendance  

This weeks whole school attendance is: 

94.6%. 

National attendance data is: 94.3% meaning 

we are now just above national! Please let’s 

keep working together to get FHIS data way 

above national!  Thank you for your ongoing support! 





FHIS Amazon Wish List 

Last term you may recall we set up an Amazon wish list, as all schools face 

difficult financial times. Parents often ask us how they can help personally by 

providing the school with something it needs. FHIS has set up a wish list for 

parents to make voluntary contributions towards school supplies should they 

wish to do so. There is no expectation to buy anything however If you know of 

a local company/work for a company who could help, please feel free to share 

the link. 

https://amzn.eu/h6VLZi9 

Reminder- FHIS Food Bank 

With the current cost of living crisis impacting everyone we felt at FHIS that we wanted to do all 

that we can to support our families, which is why we have started our own FHIS Food Bank. 

Families are welcome to donate and/or use to support our FHIS community. We create parcels 

and distribute them to our families at FHIS who need it during difficult times. 

 If you feel that you would benefit from a food parcel, please contact either 

sue.burton@fhis.inmat.org.uk or sherri.birch@fhis.inmat.org.ukBoth email accounts will only be 

accessible by Mrs Burton and Mrs Birch and any messages received will be treated in the strictest 

of confidence. If you feel able to contribute, we will be grateful for donations including: 

• Non-perishable goods e.g. cereal, pasta, tinned food  

• Essential toiletries e.g. shampoo, toothpaste, soap 

• Baby essentials e.g. nappies  

  

There will be a box in the foyer where you can leave donations.  

  

Thank you in advance for your support. 










